
Department of Mechanical Engineering has organized “Entrepreneurship Awareness Programme” on 24 
February 2022 in collaboration with MSME-Development Institute, Okhla, New Delhi. 

Invited Guests from MSME were  

Sh. D.S Tomar, Assistant  Director, M/O MSME 
Sh. Brajesh Kumar, Assistant  Director, M/O MSME 
 
The Key points of the programme were to make students aware about MSME, its projects and 
how it can help giving Indian economy a boost. 
 
 
 

 

 



 



 

 


